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Probus is Fun and
Friendship in Retirement

Good Morning Members and Friends.
 
You will be pleased to know our
esteemed Newsletter editor is
progressing well with his new hip. I
spoke to him on Wednesday and he
thinks he’ll be in hospital for another two
weeks. He is up sitting in a chair but not
walking very far yet. Trish’s daughter is
looking after her.
 
As this is our first online Newsletter, we
would appreciate your comments and
suggestions.

Joan Page
President

www.probustewantinoosa.au

President's Message

Bus Trips.

Finally, our new website
www.probustewantinoosa.au has been launched.

Many thanks to Chris Hartley for all her hard work
and perseverance trying to satisfy pernickety
people, principally me.

Be sure to check it out. 

As you probably know by now the 
RSL bus is no longer available to us.
 
Boomerang Bus Hire can supply a 24
seater bus and driver for day trips but it
would add about $25 per person to the
cost of each outing and that is
assuming a full bus.  So, for the time
being, our outings will be close to home
so members are happy to drive
themselves. Car pooling will be
investigated again.

BRAND NEW WEBSITE!

https://probustewantinnoosa.au/
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Because we have had so many complaints
about the muffins – stale, too much
chocolate, too large, too small, melted
butter etc. our order has now been changed
from muffins to a plate of mixed quality
biscuits such as shortbread, Anzacs etc. 
 
Currently, we have to guess how many
people will be having morning tea. 

It would help if members who know in
advance, that they will not be at a meeting,
phone their apology through to Geoff
Salmon on 0412 090 151.

If you have trouble hearing, try and sit closer
to the front and do speak up when asked if
everybody can hear. The sound can be
adjusted.

www.probustewantinoosa.au

General Meetings.

Guest Speaker

If you are wondering why we have so many
lunches out, it is because, in our most recent
survey, the majority of members said that is what
they wanted. I am struggling to find local
attractions to visit.

Our next guest speaker is Michael Beatty
who recently retired after many years with
the RSPCA.

In September, a representative from Noosa
Council will talk about recycling. Future
speakers are being approached to speak
about Companion Animals for people
suffering from post traumatic stress
syndrome and other disabilities. There
have been requests for speakers on
Queensland road rules, palliative care and
estate planning. If you have suggestions
for speakers and/or topics, please let
either Carol or Dorothy know or
alternatively place your suggestions in the
Suggestion Box which sits on the library
table at each meeting.

Food, Glorious Food.

Activities planned for July and
August – See attached.
Please note the Christmas in July Function on
Thursday, July 21st is now at the Villa Noosa Hotel.
Also, the Parrots in Paradise Outing that was
planned for August 11th has been replaced by a
Sausage Sizzle by the Noosa River on  Thursday
August 18th. $10 per person will be collected at the
July meeting.

Next General Meeting
The next general meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, August 23rd. Hope to see you there. In
the meantime keep warm and enjoy the sunshine.
 
Joan Page
President

Recipe of the Month
Potato Wedges with Salt & Rosemary.

Wash potatoes (waxy) and cut into wedges
Arrange potatoes on a baking sheet
Drizzle potatoes with olive oil
Bake for 30 minutes turning occasionally so
they brown all over
Season with chopped rosemary mixed with
sea salt to taste.

Heat oven to 180 degrees
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Probus Activities for August 2022 (as amended) 
Every Friday           
9.30 to 12.30          
 
Tuesdays and       
Thursdays              
9.00 a.m.                  
 
Saturday 6th          
12 Noon                    
 
Tuesday 9th          
      

Wednesday 10th 
10.30 a.m.               
 
Saturday 13th 
12 o’clock
             
Thursday 18th 
12 o'clock                
 

Saturday 20th         
12 o’clock                 
 
Tuesday 23rd           
10 to 10.30                   
 
Saturday 27th         
 
Sunday 28th            
2 o’clock 
Matinee                  
                                   

Mah-Jong for beginners. Location changes weekly. 
Co-Ordinator: Caroline Shenton 5442 4560. 
 
Walks by the Noosa River. Meet near Yacht Club weather permitting. 
Coffee afterwards (?). Co-Ordinators:  Rhoda Denissen 0429 997 651 
or Pam Makepeace 5449 0018 or 0400 798 730 
 
Fine Dining at Grammi 250, 1/203 Gympie Terrace, Noosaville. 
Italian Cuisine. A la Carte Menu. Order and pay on the day. No BYO 
 
Movie Morning at Noosa Events Cinemas. Time and Movie to be advised 
one week prior. Co-Ordinators:  Dorothy McCartney 0418 477 699 and 
Robyn Fazakerley 0417 770 337 
      
Book Club in the Bistro at the RSL.  Lunch afterwards (optional) 
Co-Ordinator:  Chris Hartley 5442 7397 
 
Cornerstone Pub and Kitchen, 5 Sunshine Beach Road, Noosa Junction on  
the corner of Noosa Drive.  Undercover parking.  Order and pay on the day. 
 
Sausage Sizzle by the Noosa River in the large picnic shelter near the stage. 
Sausages, salads, bread and butter provided. BYO drinks, cutlery, crockery,
glasses, drinks and whatever else you might need. $10.00 per person. 

Eclipse Café Restaurant Bar 253 Gympie Terrace, Noosaville.  Order and pay 
on the day.  Mediterranean/Greek.  BYO wine only at $6.00 per bottle. 
 
Probus General Meeting followed by Trivia (time permitting) and lunch in 
the RSL Bistro – both optional.  Guest speaker on the subject of Recycling. 
 
No Lunch today.  Why not join us at Izzy Chai tomorrow? 
 
“Shorts on Stage” at the Noosa Arts Theatre.  Lunch at Izzy Chai. 
Please be seated by 11.45 so orders can be taken before the 12 o’clock rush. 
BYO $5.00 per bottle. Non-theatre goers are welcome to join us for lunch.
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